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Dear [name],
Thank you for applying to the George Washington University. After completing a careful review of your application and supporting credentials, our Admissions Committee has concluded that we are unable to offer you acceptance to the university. This year we received nearly 22,000 applications for 2,350 places, making the competition keen and our task difficult. Regrettably, we cannot accommodate all students interested in GW.
If your interest in GW remains, please note that we enroll a transfer class of nearly 300 students each year. We look forward to hearing from you in the future if you believe your needs could still be served at GW.
We are honored to have been placed on your list of college choices and appreciate the time you spent creating a thoughtful application for admission. We wish you great success in your college studies.
Sincerely,
Karen S. Felton
Director of Admissions

